
As we make our way out of the COVID-19 crisis and open our businesses, here
are some commonsense practices that will make you a winner with your
customers!

● When servicing a route:

Have your employees wear masks and gloves – regardless if it is
required by local jurisdictions.

Change gloves often.

Wash hands often. Make sure you have hand sanitizer.

Use paper towels or clean cloths when wiping down machines. Make
sure to clean the handles and inside the chute and chute cover.

Make sure candy and gum is in sealed containers and not touched by
hands.

● Wipe down boxes and bags upon receipt before you place them in your
vehicle.

● Ask your locations to wipe down the machines regularly. If possible,
provide them with the supplies to do so. It is in their best interest.

● When handling coins, make sure you use gloves and discard them after
they are counted and bagged.
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